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MEMBERS PRESENT                                GUESTS PRESENT 
 
R. BUMFORD - CHAIR                                        JOHN CORLISS 
J. SEWELL                                                             PHAN CORLISS 
M. BARROWS – VICE-CHAIR                           GEORGE  
G. GETCHELL                          
J. GRIFFIN – CLERK                                            
                                                                                   
The meeting was called to order by Chair R. Bumford at 7:15 pm. 
 
John Hutchins was scheduled to present changes to the Eastwood 
Condominium project, however, the owner decided not to make any 
changes at this time. 
 
John Corliss/George @ Civil Land Consultants – (7:15 pm) 
George presented a proposed division of land on Center Road belonging to 
John Corliss.  There was much discussion on the proposal.  Mr. Corliss was 
given suggestion by the Board in the event that he does indeed decided to 
formally turn in an application. 
 
The minutes from 10/12/2009 were reviewed by the Board. A motion to 
accept the minutes with previous approved minutes from 8/3/2009 and 
9/14/2009 added was made by G. Getchell and seconded by J. Sewell.  The 
vote carried unanimously. 
 
At 8:07 pm a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by G. Getchell and 
seconded by M. Barrows.  The vote carried unanimously. 
 
1/11/2010 – Minutes were reviewed 
Motion made to accept minutes as written 
By J. Sewell, seconded by G. Getchell 
The vote carried unanimously 


